Valley County Search and Rescue team
members have a strong desire to help others,
learn emergency search and rescue skills, and
enhance the safety and enjoyment of the
outdoors for all. Sound like you?

Learn how you can join our team and experience the satisfaction of volunteer
service.

Our highest need this winter is for active adults who are comfortable in the
mountains, with skis, snowshoes or snowmobiles. We provide ongoing training
for radio communications and GPS units, as well as search and rescue
techniques.

Will you answer the call-out?

For more information and an application, go to: valleycountysar.org
or call Shelley Platt 634-7786.



